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Lou Mansolillo

From: Catharine Calianos <catharinecalianos313@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 22, 2025 2:17 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Please support anti-shark claim house bill 5043

 
House Committee on Corporations Clerk 
Louis Mansolillo 
 
Please protect our veterans, and keep Rhode Island free from the greedy hands of shark claim entities. Please oppose 
house bill 5419 (Obrien) which would allow these entities to freely prey on our RI Vets. Organizations exist which help 
Vets with their claims free of charge already. Please support house bill 5042(Azzinaro) which keeps these sharks out of 
RI.  
 
It is unclear to me why this is being addressed as the shark claim was voted down unanimously as recently as 2024. It is 
disheartening that the community must continually put effort into fighting these bureaucratic and greedy groups from 
spoiling the community in RI which already works together to support and embrace our Vets. 
 
Thank you for considering, 
 
Catharine Calianos 
40 Camp Fuller Rd 
South Kingstown, RI 02879 
 


